
CORSHAM REGIS PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Friday 4th September 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

 

WELCOME BACK 
It has been so lovely to have our Regis 

family all back together again! 

The children are calm, settled and eager to get on with 

the business of learning...well most of them! We can’t 

ask for anything more.  

Thank you very much for all your support, it is 

exciting being back and I am really looking forward to 

sharing the journey with your children. 

A very special visitor turned up on Tuesday, he had obviously heard what a brilliant 

place Corsham Regis is! 

Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

Mrs Abby Symons Please check the website for your child’s PE 

days.  

They will need to come to school wearing their 

kit and will not need to bring their uniform  

into school that day.                                

    Thank  you         

  


